
Please mark the amount of your contribution in the appropriate box and fill out the 
back page. Then send it back to us in the enclosed envelope. You may also make your 
contributions on the Synagogue website—www.tulsagogue.com/donate. Thank you!

THE PHILANTHROPIC 
FUNDS OF CONGREGATION 

B’NAI EMUNAH

PROGRAMMING

Sharna Frank Music Fund | Major musical programs 

Goodall Blanc Visual Arts Fund | Arts programming for adult members

Joe and Dorothy Katz Senior Adult Fund | Programming for seniors

Rubin Fund for Children and the Visual Arts | Special events and classes

Rabbi Arthur D. Kahn, D.D. Culture Fund | Cultural, educational programs 

Mizel Family Philanthropic Fund | Intellectual/educational programming 

Josh and Lillian Price Memorial Fund | Innovative cultural programming

SHABBAT AND HOLIDAY CELEBRATION

Dave Sylvan Joyful Music Fund | Creating a culture of lively music

Irene Rosenfield High Holiday Flower Fund | Adorning the Sanctuary

Janis Bolusky Memorial Outreach Fund | Welcoming newcomers 

Rose Borg Sukkah Fund | Maintenance and adornment of the Sukkah

Sam Plost Matzah Fund | Passover goods and hunger relief

Brouse Family Shabbat and Holiday Fund | Programs and celebrations



PRESCHOOL

Barbara Robinowitz Curnutt Scholarship Fund | Tuition support

Edgar and Isabel Sanditen Preschool Fund | School program development

LIBRARY AND NEW MEDIA

Robinowitz Library Fund | Book purchases and library needs

Richards Family Library Fund | New materials for the collection 

Brian Sweet Memorial Multi-Media Fund | Digital materials, equipment

SERVICES, EVENTS, AND LIFE-CYCLE CEREMONIES

Norman and Shirley Levin Publication Fund | Printing of new siddurim

Chevra Kadisha Fund | Respectful burial in accord with the tradition

SOCIAL JUSTICE AND COMMUNITY

Scott Sanditen Memorial Community Service Fund | Support/advocacy

Morris and Edith Sylvan Transportation Fund | Mobility assistance

Bikur Cholim Fund | Meals and visits for ill and bereaved members

Lubell Family Social Activism Fund | Hands-on social justice projects

Shirley Rabinovitz Children’s Fund | Care and security of young children

Altamont Bakery Fund | Equipment maintenance and renovation

Eva Unterman Environmental Education Fund | Education and Activism

SCHOLARSHIP ASSISTANCE

Abe and Mary Fedman Scholarship Fund | Informal Jewish education 

Sam and Pan Marks Helping Hand Fund | Higher Jewish education

Camp Ramah Scholarship Fund | Scholarship assistance for students

Julius and Mildred Sanditen Pilgrimage Fund | Study trips to Israel



IMMEDIATE-BENEFIT GIVING

Synagogue General Fund | Immediate needs of the congregation 

Religious School Fund | Current funding for the Religious School

LONG-TERM SUPPORT

Scott F. Zarrow Rabbinic Endowment Fund | Stability in leadership

Synagogue Endowment Fund | Long-term needs of the congregation 

Irvin and Sharna Frank Endowment Fund | Strategic development

BUILDING AND GROUNDS 

Building Renewal Endowment Fund | Capital improvements

Building and Grounds Fund | Maintenance of the Synagogue campus

Security Fund | Building safety and security for children and adults

Schlanger-Blend Kitchen Furnishings Fund | Tools, equipment, tableware

Davis-Goodall Chapel Fund | Books and furnishings for the Chapel

Morris and Toby Fell Landscaping Fund | Landscaping, seasonal color

Anne V. Zarrow Courtyard Fund | Courtyard furniture, plantings 

Ann Beerman Flower and Garden Fund | Landscaping, floral décor

Lenny Seigel Playground Equipment Fund | Playground enhancement 

EDUCATION

Education Endowment Fund | Future educational needs

Jeanette and Sidney Frieden Computer Fund | Digital resources/equipment

Joe Kantor Hebrew School Fund | Strengthening the classroom experience

Louis and Sara Kahan Hebrew School Fund | Formal Jewish education



Name of Donor: 

E-mail address:

This contribution is in memory of:

This contribution is in honor of:

Please send an acknowledgment to:

DISCRETIONARY FUNDS

Rabbi Marc Boone Fitzerman Discretionary Fund

Rabbi Daniel S. Kaiman Discretionary Fund

Remember to send this form back to us in the enclosed envelope. 
A regular “Forever” stamp (55 cents) should suffice. You may also make your  

contributions on the Synagogue website—www.tulsagogue.com/donate. 
All such contributions are tax deductible and we are deeply grateful for 

your support. May the memory of the righteous be for a blessing.


